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RE: EXTENSION REQUEST FOR REVISED FINAL GROUNDWATER PERIODIC
MONITORING REPORT, JULY THROUGH DECEMBER 2017

FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY

MCKINLEY COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

EPA # NM6213820974

HWB-FWDA-18-003

Dear Messrs. Patterson and Smith:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) is in receipt of the Fort Wingate Depot

Activity (Permittee) letter requesting an extension (Request) to submit the revised Groundwater

Periodic Monitoring Report, July through December 2017, dated November 21,2018 and
received November 28, 2018.

The Permittee states that additional time is needed to address NMED comments and prepare the

document. NMED hereby approves the extension. The date to submit the revised Report has
been changed to January 31, 2019, as requested.

RECEIVED
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Ben Wear at (505) 476-6041.

Sincerely,

John E. Kieling

Chief

Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc: D. Cobrain, NMED HWB

B. Wear, NMED HWB

M. Suzuki, NMED HWB

C. Hendrickson, U.S. EPA Region 6

T. Perry, Navajo Nation

S. Begay-Platero, Navajo Nation

M. Harrington, Pueblo of Zuni

C. Seoutewa, Southwest Region BIA

G. Padilla, Navajo BIA

J. Wilson, BIA

E. Stevens, BIA

R. White, BIA

C. Esler, Sundance Consulting, Inc.

File: FWDA 2018 and Reading, GW, FWDA-18-003


